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President’s Notes  

Hello Ladies, 
  
I hope everyone enjoyed our dinner last 
month.  I know I did and I want to thank 
everyone for coming out.   It was nice to see 
Mary, please come back and show us what 
new projects you’re working on. We had 28 
people, so that’s exciting to me.  I want to 
thank Kathy Dieter for doing a great job on 
the challenge.  Thank you for the challenges 
that got turned in and to the future ones for 
show and tell.   It always amazes me to see 
what quilters can come up with one piece of 
fabric to start with and a theme.   I know each 
challenge is different that’s the idea, but for 
the new quilters among us, wasn’t it amazing 
to see what was turned in.  Seventeen 
different quilts and seventeen different ideas.  
Congrat’s to the winners, but each quilter 
should be proud of her quilt, congrats to all.  
  
I’m excited for the future of our guild, keep 
challenging yourself to do something 
different.  
  
Happy Quilting 

 

Secretary’s Report 

From July Meeting   

Our annual July potluck meeting was called to 
order at 7:00 and we began with an excellent 
feast.  The treasurer's report was a beginning 
balance of $2,534.68 with expenses of 50.00, 
18.62 and 100.  Deposit of $74 for an ending 
balance of $2,440.06. 
  
Kelie asked that any good quilting web site you 
know about she would be glad to publish in the 
newsletter, just sent her an email with the site.  
Kathy sent us to view the skinny challenge quilts 
on the museum second floor.  They will be 
displayed all this month.  The following entries 
won ribbons: Judy, Jenetta, Anita, Renee, Laura 
Kathryn, Marcia and JoAnn.  It was a great small 
show and collection of very different challenge 
interpretations. 
  
The Museum will waive the entry fee for up to 2 
quilts submitted by guild members before the 
end of July for their "Art of the Quilt" show this 
fall.  Please fill out your entry forms as soon as 
possible, quilts don't have to be finished and 
available until 9/15. 
  
Meeting finished with Show and Tell. 
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